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Status: Request for further information on SGFSN1048, Resolution 8 on 
"Compendium of ISPs"

The SGFS Authorized Subgroup meeting in Amsterdam reviewed the resolutions of the 
10th RWS-CC meeting (SGFSN1048).  In particular, SGFS noted resolution 8 which 
calls for a "Compendium of ISPs". 

As RWS-CC is aware, SGFS maintains a "Directory of ISPs" (SD-4).  Based on the titles 
given, there appears to be possible overlap between the "Directory" and the proposed 
"Compendium".  We would like to prevent confusion concerning these two documents 
and to avoid duplication of information where possible.

Therefore, the SGFS offers to consider modifications to the SD-4 to accommodate the 
needs of the RWS-CC in cases where there is duplicate information.  In other words, 
information tracked by SGFS can be presented in the SD-4 in modified or additional 
forms.  SGFS invites the RWS-CC to provide to the SGFS its requirements for the 
"Compendium of ISPs" in order that SGFS may determine what, if any, changes it can 
make to the SD-4 to satisfy these requirements.


